
COVID-19 health disparity review:
letter to stakeholders

Letter from Minister for Equalities Kemi Badenoch to participants in the
stakeholder engagement group that helped to inform Public Health England’s
(PHE) work, Beyond the data: Understanding the impact of COVID-19 on BAME
groups.

The letter is in response to their help informing the review and to ask for
their participation in further engagement with the government to address the
disparities identified by the PHE Review.

Related publication: COVID-19: understanding the impact on BAME communities
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